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t March 30, 1994

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert Link

l Vice President Nuclear Power
231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Link:

The enclosed report refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. Fro..k Jaggar of
the Idaho National Engineering Laboratory and Mr. C. Osterholtz of this officei

! on March 7-11, 1994. The inspection evaluated activities at the Point Beach
Nuclea~r Plant, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Operating License Numbers DPR-
24 and DPR-27. We discussed our inspection findings with Mr. A. Cayia and
members of your staff at the exit interview on March 11, 1994.

The purpose of the inspection was to assess the licensed operator
requalification program. The inspectors reviewed training administrative
procedures, representative records, requalification training materials, and
observed licensed operators during requalification examination administration.
Additionally, the inspectors interviewed members of the operations and

[ training staffs.

Weaknesses were identified in the administrative procedures which govern your
y r? qualification program (section 2.1.1). However, facility management

committed to correcting these weaknesses by 1995. Additionally, one minor
| deficiency in an abnormal operating procedure caused some confusion among crew

members observed during the dynamic simulator examination (Section 2.6).'

Overall, the inspectors concluded that the licensed operator requalification
F training program was being implemented in accordance with 10 CFR Part 55

requiremenh.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
t.his letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning the inspection or
administered operating examinations.

Sincerely,
original signed by M.J. Jordan /for

i Mark A. Ring, Chief
Operations Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
v No. 50-266/94003(DRS);
j No. 50-30)/94003(DRS)
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- Wisconsin Electric Power Company 2 March 30, 1994

Distribrution:

cc w/ enclosure:
G. J. Maxfield, Plant Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
Cheryl L. Parrino, Chairman,

Wisconsin Public Service
'

Commission
State Liaison Officer
R. D. Seizert, Plant Training Manager
A. G. Hansen, Project Manager, NRR
R. M. Gallo, Branch Chief, OLB
F. Jaggar, INEL
B. A. Boger, HFB
Chief, RES, HFB
M. W. Hodges, R1
A. F. Gibson, RII
S. J. Collins, RIV
K. E. Perkins, RV
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